
 
 
 

CITY COUNCIL 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 

DECEMBER 21, 2021 
 
 

The regular meeting of the City Council on Tuesday,  
December 21, 2021 has been canceled. 

 
 

The next regular meeting of the City Council will now be 
Tuesday, January 4, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
*** NEW LOCATION*** 

This meeting is being held in accordance with the Brown Act as currently in effect under 
the State Emergency Services Act, the Governor’s Emergency Declaration related to 
COVID-19 and the Governor’s Executive Orders N-25-20 and N-29-20 that allow 
members of the City Council, City staff and the public to participate and conduct a 
meeting by teleconference, videoconference or both. In order to comply with public 
health orders, the requirement to provide a physical location for members of the public to 
participate in the meeting has been suspended. 

 
Janet Calderon  
City Clerk 


